
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Message from Mrs Finch 

Wow! What a very busy and exciting term we have had! We’ve packed so much into the last 6 weeks starting 

with a very successful Year 6 residential trip to Aylmerton and ending this week with a superb performance  

of ‘Much Ado about Nothing’ at the Key Theatre last night. We are immensely proud of everything our 

participating Year 5/6 children have achieved over the last few months; rehearsing every week (and one 

Saturday) learning their lines, their cues, their dance moves, handling a variety of props on stage, learning 

how to engage an audience and speak loudly and slowly for all to hear. Everything we asked of them they did - 

and more last night, we could not be prouder. Many people commented that our children were so brilliant and 

professional for amateur actors and actresses. Hopefully, we will have some photos to share of this special 

occasion very soon. 

 

Other exciting opportunities this term included: 

• Year 5 Bikeability training 

• Year 4 Class Assembly 

• World Book Day and Comic Relief 

• Year 2 Multi Skills event at Bourne Grammar School 

• Year 2 trip to Delaine Bus Depot 

• Year 1 trip to St Firmin’s Church 

• School Games Day 

• Rocksteady Concert to the school 

• Year 4 visit from a local Wildlife Photographer 

 

Teachers enjoyed meeting with parents to discuss their children’s progress and individual targets and 

achievements at Parents’ Evenings this term too.  

 

…and finally, today we celebrated Easter by dressing in brightly coloured clothing and creating some 

wonderful Easter bonnets. Congratulations to our winners and to all those who took part, we hope you enjoy 

your Easter treats 😊  Thank you to our PTFA for organising this lovely event and for donating the yummy 

prizes. Thank you also to all our families for supporting this event and for another wonderful and successful 

term. 

 

We wish you all a very happy and safe Easter break. 
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Congratulations to our winners 😊 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our fantastic bonnets….. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rocksteady Concert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Uniform supplier – Shotbowl Ltd. 

We are delighted to announce that our new Uniform supplier is Shotbowl Ltd. You can shop with them online 

or in-store in Market Deeping with immediate effect. Please see the leaflet attached for details. 

To access their website please click on the link Thurlby C.P Academy | Shotbowl | UK school uniform supplier. 

All information regarding our school uniform can also be found on our website at School Uniform | Thurlby 

Primary School 

https://www.shotbowl.com/school-uniform/School_Uniform_Shop/Thurlby-C-P-Academy
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/8/school-uniform
https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/8/school-uniform


 

PE and Forest School – Term 5 

PE 

Reception – Friday* 

Y1 – Monday and Thursday 

Y2 –Tuesday and Wednesday 

Y3 –Tuesday and Wednesday 

Y4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Y5 – Monday and Tuesday 

Y6 – Tuesday and Friday 

Forest School 

* Please note that Reception will be having Forest School in term 5 on Thursdays, starting on Thursday 

18th April, so will need appropriate kit as they will go out in all weathers. 

• Waterproof coat 

• T-shirt 

• Jumper 

• Jogging bottoms/old jeans/waterproof trousers 

• Wellington boots (in a separate named carrier bag) 

• Sun cream/hat (weather dependent)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS2 Swimming Lessons reminders 

1. Please remember Year 3 are to come to school ‘swim ready’ meaning that they 

will need to have their swimwear on underneath their uniforms. Year 3 will be 

leaving school at 8:45am so please ensure your child arrives at school on time.  

2. Swim hats are now compulsory and MUST be worn. Children will not be able to 

swim without a swim hat 

3. Years 4 and 5, please ensure that swim attire and towels come to school in a 

separate backpack/bag so that they do not make other items damp in lockers. 

4. Payment required by Monday 15th April please, via our Parentmail system: 

 

• £28.20 for Year 3, 4 and 5 children  

• £16.10 for participating Year 6 pupils 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTFA Bag2school Collection - Wednesday 17th April 

Bags are coming home with children today so please look out for them in your child/ren’s book bag. Please be 

assured any bag will suffice if you have additional bags for collection. Hopefully the Easter break will give 

families some time to have a clear out of any unwanted clothing items, which will not only help to raise much 

needed funds, but will also raise awareness amongst children of the benefits of recycling and reuse.  

 

Many thanks for your support      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates 

Monday 15th April -    Training Day 

Tuesday 16th April -    Start of Term 5 

     KS2 Swimming starts today for Years 3 to 5 

Wednesday 17th April -  PTFA Bag2school collection @9.00am 

Tuesday 23rd April -    Reception – Show and Tell session after school 

Thursday 25th April -   EYFS Class Assembly 10.10am 

Thursday 2nd May -    Year 5 Class Assembly 10.10am 

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May -    End of Term 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Half term local event 

 

 


